
The house was packed with over 150 people on New Year’s Eve to hear 

Jamie Eubanks sing with the Marshall Bill Band!  Cynthiana’s own Jamie 

Eubanks has now joined the Marshall Bill Band . This band is blend of the 

finest musicians around. Keith Flora is an amaz-

ing player and singer. He has played with the best 

and is a Central Ky. legend. William Marshall on 

bass is about as solid as it gets for a rhythm sec-

tion. The same thing goes for Dwight. Super tight, 

complimentary drummer that can get in the 

pocket with William. Jackie Turner is an amazing 

singer and singer as well. We are so thankful to Brad Marshall and Shain 

Stephens for hooking us up with this opportunity to hear them in our 

venue! We look forward to having them back again.  Check out Marshal Bill 

the first chance you get! You can see them at Parlay Social in Lexington on 

January 18th from 9p-1a. You won’t be sorry!  

Sixteen were present at the Annual Stockholder’s Meeting. The new board 

member is Ray Huellemeier.  We thank Gary Philpott, Chase Wachter and 

Frank Henson for their dedicated service.  We have new golf carts being 

delivered the week of Jan. 21.  Dues are due now.  W had a successful 

2018 with an increase of 22 members.  We hope that each of you will con-

sider coming back to make your club a great place to play and swim.  

J a m i e  E u b a n k s  a n d  T h e  M a r s h a l l  

B i l l  B a n d  D e b u t  a t  C C C  

S P E C I A L  P O I N T S  

O F  I N T E R E S T :  

 New Year’s Eve 

 Stockholder’s 

Meeting 

 MGA 

 LGA 

 Euchre Parties 

 Valentine’s Day 

 New CC Policy 

 Wet Wednesday 

 2019 Schedule 

 Board Of Directors 

C O N T A C T  I N F O  

Mike Aldridge, President         234-6322 

Ray Sparks, Vice President 588-0588 

Jim Fuller, Club Manager 588-7638 

Mike Lenox,  

Grounds Superintendent 
588-0413 

Grant Howard,  

Asst. Grounds Superintendent 
588-2519 

Mandy L. Aldridge 

Event Coordinator 
588-3621 

Hank Whalen 

Golf Lessons/Tournaments 
588-9161 
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Welcome to 2019!  Jennie Sparks is currently working on the golf schedule for 2019.  We 

are excited that this is the 50th year for The Burley Belles Golf Tournament! The LGA’s first 

organizational meeting will be held at Biancke’s on Monday, March 18th at 6 PM.  The LGA 

Officers for this year are: 

Barbara Snopek, President 

Donna Jacobs, Vice President 

Kelly Kendall, Secretary 

Kathy Grear, Treasurer 

THURSDAY NIGHT LEAGUE INFO 

 starts April 4th and ends September 26th  

 teams will be up to four players  

 $20.00 entry fee per player and weekly         

 fee of $5 per player to the pot.  

  All four NET scores will be used.  

  60 and over = Senior Tees  

  75 and over = Super Senior Tees  

  Scoring – Same as last year 

 New for 2019 • There will be a sub list in 

the Pro-Shop for those wishing to participate 

but can’t commit to a team. If interested, 

please let the Pro-Shop know. The sub can 

play as often as needed and can play for a 

different team each time.  All Subs must pay 

the $20 League Fee to start the league and 

$5 weekly fee each time they play.  

LGA—Ladies Golf Association 
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MGA—Men's Golf Association 

2018 Burley Belle Champ, Layne McIlvain 



your own articles, or include a calen-

dar of upcoming events or a special 

offer that promotes a new product. 

You can also research articles or find 

“filler” articles by accessing the World 

Wide Web. You can write about a vari-

ety of topics but try to keep your arti-

cles short. 

Much of the content you put in your 

newsletter can also be used for your 

Web site. Microsoft Publisher offers a 

simple way to convert your newsletter 

to a Web publication. So, when you’re 
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This story can fit 150-200 words. 

One benefit of using your newsletter 

as a promotional tool is that you can 

reuse content from other marketing 

materials, such as press releases, 

market studies, and reports. 

While your main goal of distributing a 

newsletter might be to sell your prod-

uct or service, the key to a successful 

newsletter is making it useful to your 

readers. 

A great way to add useful content to 

your newsletter is to develop and write 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

Our first two Euchre tournaments were cancelled 

due to conflicts and weather, but finally on  Satur-

day, January 5, we had our first one! We had 

twenty players and had a great time! We have two 

more scheduled for  FEBRUARY  2, AND MARCH 2. 

They will all start at 6:30  PM. Anyone can play that 

knows how to play Euchre, we will have snacks  

and drinks available for purchase. The format will 

be as follows: each person will draw a card and 

that will show who their partner will be, then the 

tables will rotate. This prevents cheating, LOL, 

there will be a prize for whoever has the most lone 

hands and for the winner determined by points. 

Each person will deal twice and then the losers 

move tables. This is going to be GREAT Fun! More 

details to follow! Cost is $6 a person to play!  

Euchre Tournaments Underway 

Winners : Three way tie for first : Tim Levi, Lee Kendall and Bill Richards. Second 

place : Sara Booth Kiskaden , Third Place : Greg Sowder. Most Loners (5) Tim 

Levi  

https://www.facebook.com/lee.kendall.10?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARAGwd052FerUMWqSukLhh8DHrByQ5Dlh6CjtxUWL0YPwop-2VJynAbXjsTYyqKUY8MsAL70lg6dN8z1
https://www.facebook.com/sara.kiskaden?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARCQQDKUzlrOs9fb7V2BliZ1bWA9PB5C42njanWaCmiXN7QxaANCLvdhYcErYW5uctRaN6pv58foWGcK


CCC is hosting a Valentine’s Day Dinner this year. 

Dinner will be served on Thursday, February 14, 

2019 at 6:30 PM with social hour beginning at 

5:45 PM. Choice Ribeye, Baked Potato with Potato 

Fixings Bar, Salad Bar, Dessert and Drink Buffet 

will be available. The cost is $20 per person. 

Please RSVP to Jim Fuller by calling or texting 859-

588-7638 no later than Monday February 11th. 

This event is pending on there being enough inter-

est. Don’t delay! You will be happy you chose CCC 

CCC is hosting a Valentine’s Day Dinner this year. 
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Taking Reservations Now 

New Credit Card Policy & Taxes 

Effective immediately, there will be a 3.99% charge each time a credit card or debit card is 

used to purchase anything at the club, In order to save thousands of dollars that we were ab-

sorbing each year, a decision was made by the board to switch credit card companies and this 

policy is the result. Also with the new state law passed, everything is taxable now, please be 

aware.  Pay with cash or check and save ! Also , effective this season, all Tabs MUST be paid 

the day they are started, NO EXCEPTIONS! 
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Registration will be in the Pro Shop in February!  

Shamrock Shamble! 



WE’RE ON THE WEB! 
EXAMPLE.COM 

President: Michael J. Aldridge 

Vice President: L. Ray Sparks 

Treasurer: Gary Varner 

Secretary: Kelly C. Kendall 

Voting Members: 

Ray Huellemeier 

Carl Nunnelley 

Shain Stephens 


